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NEW SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCED FOR UCSD GAY AND LESBIAN STUDENTS

UCSD gay or lesbian students who will be sophomores, juniors, or seniors by the 1996 fall quarter may qualify
for $1,000-$2,000 scholarships offered by the Michael L. Marx and Donald K. Marshall Scholarship fund.

Applicants must show evidence of academic merit and financial need, apply by May 24, and submit a 1996-97
Free Application for Federal Student Aid form. The forms are available at the LGBA Student Organization in the
Student Center, Building A, and at the Student Financial Services Office. Questions regarding this scholarship
should be directed to the Scholarship Office at 534-3263.
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